
•	 Take care with their 
own personal safety 
and watch out for 
other

•	 Take care with the 
security of their 
vehicles, homes 
and other personal 
property

•	 Report crimes to police

•	 Volunteer and get 
involved in their local 
community

•	 Look after their local 
areas

COMMUNITY SAFETY IS EVERYONE’S RESPONSIBILITY
To be effective, community safety requires communities and governments to work together

•	 Implement laws and 
policies which help 
support strong and 
safe communities

•	 Provides leadership in 
crime prevention

•	 Provides and funds 
initiatives that 
address causes of 
crime

•	 Deters crime and 
improves community 
safety through law 
enforcement

•	 Works in partnership 
with communities 
on crime prevention 
strategies

•	 Provides programs 
which aim to reduce 
harm and maintain 
a safe, secure and 
orderly society
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•	 Engages local 
communities through 
the provision of 
crime prevention 
partnerships and other 
services

•	 Strengthens the 
security of the local 
area through safe 
urban design and 
public space policies

•	 Creates and enforces 
local laws

•	 Builds social cohesion 
through a raft of 
wellbeing and 
community strategies

•	 Provides activities 
which create 
opportunities for social 
participation and 
cohesion

•	 Provides services to 
support vulnerable 
members of the 
community

•	 Contributes expertise 
to inform crime 
prevention projects 
and initiatives

•	 Addresses key causes 
of crime by providing 
employment and 
training opportunities

•	 Develops product 
based solutions to 
reduce opportunities 
for crime

•	 Contributes to social 
programs and local 
community groups 
and activities

Adapted from the Crime Prevention Framework (Victorian Department of Justice, 2014)


